Dear Parents/Guardians,

You are cordially invited to “A Haller Jukebox Christmas 2022,”
Monsignor Haller's annual Christmas Concert on
Tuesday, December 20th. For capacity reasons, each family has
2 free tickets reserved for either the 10:15 AM show or the 12:45 PM
show. You can reserve your 2 free tickets to one of the shows on School

Cash Online. Tickets will be available for your reservation on School
Cash Online until Wednesday, December 14th.

If you have any questions, please call the office!

Sincerely,
'lh&u&gwu Melley CES



